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CorE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Whittingham, Alnwick, Northumberland NE66 4UP
Telephone: 01665 574222 Email: admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk
Website: www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk

Friday 19" May 2023.

Activities Week for remaining KS2 children
Monday 22" May — Wednesday 24" May 2023.

Dear Parents/Carers,

The majority of Class 3 and a good number of children in Class 2 will be away on a residential
for 3 days next week. I will be the teacher in charge of the children, supported by Mrs Chisholm
and Mrs Morris. As such, I have organised a different few days and the details are as follows:
Monday 21st May — Outdoor Learning Day (School Grounds)

Please can the children come into school dressed in old, comfortable clothes, suitable for
outdoor learning (waterproofs etc). The school day will run as usual apart from this and there
are no additional costs.

Tuesday 22"d May — Delights of Alnwick

The children will travel by bus and visit Alnwick Gardens in the morning, have a packed lunch
(Please provide this. However, if your child has free school meals and you would like a packed
lunch provided by school, please let the office know today). We will then take a leisurely walk ( if
there is time we may call into Barter Books) to Willowburn where we will ALL be in the
swimming pool and taking part in water safety activities as it is National Water Safety Week. The
bus will pick us up as usual and we will have our PE session upon returning to school.

The children will need: reading book (to be used before our trip and to be kept at school),
packed lunch, swimming things, water bottle, jacket, cap, sun cream etc that is in a bag which
can be carried independently and to wear their school PE kit as well as have additional
shorts and t shirt or pyjamas to use in the swimming pool on top of their swimming
things.

School has a class ‘card’ for Alnwick Gardens and transport costs are covered with our weekly
swimming lessons charges so there is no additional cost for this.

Wednesday 23 May - The Ingram Valley Farm Safari

The children will travel by bus to Ingram Bridge carpark where we will be greeted by the team
from Ingram Valley Farm Safari and we will go on our own mini adventure!

We will return to school in time for lunch and activities in school so please can the children also
bring their reading folder, water bottle etc?

The Wilson family (Tilly and Luca’s parents) have kindly offered this experience for no charge!
Therefore, the only contribution is towards the cost of transport which is £3.63.

Here is to an enjoyable few days!

Kind regards,

Belinda Athey.

To Whittingham C of E Primary School. Please delete as applicable -
I do / do not give permission for my child ..............cccccoeenes (name of pupil) to take part in the
activities and travel by bus as detailed in the letter above. I will provide my child with a packed
lunch on Tuesday and follow the ‘kit’ requirements each day.
I understand there will be a contribution charge made on school money in additional to the usual
weekly contribution for swimming but no other costs involved.

SIGNEA ..


http://www.whittinghamprimaryschool.co.uk/
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